
From: Barkus, Paul <paul.barkus@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 4:29 PM 
To: wreporter@newportvermontdailyexpress.com 
Cc: Butler, Rebecca <Rebecca.Butler@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Public Records Request RE: Jeffrey Noyes 
 
Good afternoon Christopher,  
 
We have located one incident in our records reported to this office in 2006 regarding Jeffrey Noyes.  
We have not yet been successful in finding the original complaint that was made. 
I have asked our administrator’s assistance in locating the complaint and will provide that complaint as 
soon as it is available.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Paul Barkus 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Vermont Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
802.828.6907 
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